
CITY OF WESTMINSTER 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

ORDINANCE SUMMARY 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 12, 2023, the City Council of the City of Westminster introduced 
an Ordinance entitled: 
 

ORDINANCE NO. 2604 
 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY 
OF WESTMINSTER, CALIFORNIA, RENEWING THE CITY’S POLICY 
REGARDING THE USE OF “MILITARY EQUIPMENT”  

 

The proposed ordinance seeks to renew Ordinance No. 2588, allowing for the continued use of 
approved military equipment by the Westminster Police Department (WPD). 
 
In compliance with Assembly Bill 481 (AB 481), codified as Government Code 7070 through 
7075, a military equipment usage annual report (Annual Report) was publicly released on the 
WPD website, and submitted to the City Council as a “receive and file” at the June 28, 2023, 
City Council meeting. On July 11, 2023, a community engagement meeting was held at the 
Community Services building in Westminster to discuss the Annual Report. On July 12, 2023, 
the Ordinance was introduced and the first reading conducted. 
 
The City Council will conduct second reading and adopt at its Regular Meeting on July 26, 2023, 
scheduled to commence at 6:00 p.m. 
 
A certified copy of the complete text of the Ordinance is posted and may be read and reviewed 
at City Hall, City Clerk’s Office, 8200 Westminster Boulevard, Westminster, CA 92683 and/or a 
copy may be obtained from the City Clerk at a nominal charge during posted business hours. 
The proposed ordinance will also be available on the City’s website as part of the Agenda Packet 
at https://www.westminster-ca.gov. 
 
 

__________________/S/___________________ 
Ashton R. Arocho, MMC  

City Clerk of the City of Westminster 
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